

FAX: (358-0) 351 2605

TO:

SIRPA KERMAN

PARASTA LAPSILLE ry.

FROM:

MARIA EUGENIA ROJAS

Fundación PIDEE

DATE:

**DECEMBER 12, 1996** 

Nº pages: 1

## Dear Sirpa:

We are rather concerned because we have'nt receive any answer to our fax dated October 1, where we sent a list of children that we consider it is important that the "god-parents" continue to help them, as well as our comments to your Evaluation. We hope no real problem has arrised, at least no problem without solution. Please answer us to know what it is going to happen.

I want to send you all, beautiful people "women", my best regards for this new year as well as those of PIDEE's workers and the children that have received your help. We want you to know that we love you and that we will always remember our relation of solidarity and humanity.

Love,

María Eugenia Rojas Executive Secretary Fundación PIDEE